California-style reasoning
on Daybreak development

Re: “Reno gives Daybreak project a second shot
Sept. 13:

On the radio, one of the City Council members who
voted against the project actually made the comment
that her reason for rejection was “changes in the
weather” It is amazing the level of stupidity bringing
- the absurd argumerit about climate: change into this
process Studv detisity, water use, sérvices needed
etc., but we don’t need the idiocy of people believing
in the Green New Deal as a reason to stifle reasonable
development. We definitely don’t want to be another
California.

Randy Houston, Sparks

Developers will be long-gone
when the next flood hits

If the Reno City Council gives the go-ahead to the
Newport Pacific Land developer in the next meeting,
you may be assured that the developer and his team
will be back home in California when the next mas-
sive flood occurs in the Butier Ranch floodplain, area!
Then what? Shades of Lemmon Valley!

Nancy Laird, Washoe Valley



